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-TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN-  
 

 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Recommendations to Erasmus+ and European Solidarity Corps  

beneficiaries in the context of coronavirus outbreaks 
 
 
 
 

In accordance with recommendations from the Ministry of Foreign and European Affairs 

and the Ministry of Science and Education of the Republic of Croatia, as well as the 

Croatian Institute of Public Health, in the context of a coronavirus outbreak, the Agency for 

Mobility and EU Programmes (AMEUP) advises all beneficiaries of Erasmus+ and 

European Solidarity Corps programmes to cancel or defer their travels abroad. 

 
For more information, please refer to our official website: http://bit.do/Coronavirus_AMEUP.   
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